
    NOTICE         

Wednesday June 26th   

Is the Last Day for 

Brush Pick-up  

Until September 11th  
 

*All Brush MUST Be Put Out 

According To The Guidelines Noted  

On The Recycling Schedule! 

 

*If your brush is not put out properly it 

WILL NOT be picked up…. 

You will then be responsible for the removal! 


